
HANDBALL AT SCHOOL- the next step         

  

Conference under the auspices of the   

European Handball Federation  

 

                                                                       

Świętokrzyskie In – Service Teacher Training Centre 

in collaboration with Polish Handball Federation, 

cordially invites physical education teachers and  coaches to take part in the 

2nd international conference „Handball at school”, 

which will be held on 24 – 26 May 2012 in Kielce. 

The main subject: „Comprehensive training" 
 
 

                        
 

     Organizer: 

 

Detailed information on the organizer's website: 

  www.scdn.pl 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Media partners: 

 

 

 
 

 

The honorary patronage: 

 Świętokrzyski Voivod and the 

Marshal of the Świętokrzyskie 
 

   Mayor of Kielce 
 

  Świętokrzyski Superintendent of 

Schools 

 



The main objectives of the conference are: 

- presentation of the latest achievements concerning theory and methodology of teaching handball, 

- promoting handball as an effective form of shaping appropriate children conduct and behaviour, 

- showing values of handball as a kind of sport supporting physical and emotional development of children   

and teenagers at each stage of education, 

- skill-sharing and discussion, 

- integration of the physical education teachers’ community. 

 

23 May– Wednesday in the afternoon – participants’ arrival to the Education Centre in Wólka  Milanowska 

 

24 May –Thursday – 1st  day – the beginning of the conference, lecture session held in the International Center of Cultures - 

in Kielce Philharmonic Hall at Żeromskiego Street 12 

 

25 May – Friday – 2nd  day – workshop held in the hall of Kielce University of Technology, Tysiąclecia Państwa Polskiego 

Avenue 7 

Notice! 

On this day, all participants are asked to wear sports outfit.   

 

26 May – Saturday– 3rd day – panel discussion and conclusion of the Conference – the meeting held in 

Education Center in Wólka Milanowska. 

 

 

Accomodation 

Participants will be accommodated in the Education Centre in Wólka Milanowska.  

Due to accommodation outside Kielce, all participants are asked to arrive a day before the conference 

- Wednesday (in the afternoon), May 23 to the Education Center in Wólka Milanowska. 

Organizer provides participants with conveyance/transport to places where various points of the 

Conference are going to be held. This service is included in the registration fee. 

Participants who are planning to arrive to the conference on Thursday morning,  

we asked to arrive  directly to Kielce  Philharmonic Hall to be registered.  

The registration will be hold between 09:00 – 10:45.  

Participants arriving on Thursday will be accommodated 

 in the Educational Center in Wólka Milanowska  

in the evening, after the first day of the Conference. 
 

 

Cost of participation: 

– 290 Euro  

The fee covers: 

- participation in lectures and workshops, 

- training and promotional materials 

- accommodation 

- boarding and transfer from and to the airport

The number of participants is limited, registration until 24 April 2012! 

The Conference website address: 

www.scdn.pl


